
From: N  
Sent: 19 March 2023 18:50 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application - 2022/0528/P 
 
Dear Camden 
 
This email is to register my objection to the above application. 
 
The density of the development, environmental harm , community harm, and 
the ability of the area to sustain the increase in population will be detrimental 
to the community. 
 
I suggest a complete re submission of the planning application for the perusal 
of the residents. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Nazan Adali 
 
 
 
 
 


